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Notice of Determination of Amount of Consideration  

for Acquisition of Mobile Phone Business of SANYO Electric Co., Ltd. 
 

Kyocera Corporation (the “Company”) has been giving timely disclosures through press releases of 
the "Basic Agreement relating to Transfer of Mobile Phone Business of SANYO Electric Co., Ltd." dated 
October 11, 2007, "Notice regarding Acquisition of Mobile Phone Related Business of SANYO Electric 
Co., Ltd." dated January 21, 2008 and "Execution of Corporate Split Agreement regarding Acquisition of 
Mobile Phone Business of SANYO Electric Co., Ltd." dated January 29, 2008 

 
The acquisition of the mobile phone business of SANYO Electric Co., Ltd. ("SANYO") was 

concluded as of April 1, 2008, as scheduled.  Because the amount of consideration for such acquisition has 
been finalized, the Company hereby gives notice thereof together with information relating to the impact 
thereof on the Company's performance for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2009, as follows: 

 
1. Amount of consideration for business acquisition: 

 
43.7 billion yen 
 
* The total amount of consideration for the corporate split under the Corporate Split Agreement 

dated January 30, 2008 has been finalized as the aggregate of (i) 43.7 billion yen, which is the 
amount of consideration for the business acquisition, and (ii) 16.4 billion yen, which is 
comprised of claims by SANYO against the Company relating to accounts payable and other 
unpaid liabilities of the acquired business, which SANYO paid to the respective creditors after 
the effective date of the corporate split in respect of such acquired business. 

 
2. Impact on the Company's performance for the fiscal year ending March 31, 2009: 
 

There are no revisions to the estimates of the Company's performance for the current fiscal year, 
which have been already announced on April 25, 2008, as a result of the finalization of the business 
acquisition.  


